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Minutes of the January 16, 2013 Meeting 
Loudoun County Government Center Building 
Purcellville Room 
1 Harrison Street, Leesburg, Virginia  20175 
  
Loudoun Members Present:  Chairman Mark Peterson, Joan Rokus, Phil Daley, 
 
Loudoun Members Absent:  Lynn Gibson, Benjamin Lawrence (proxy) Vice-
Chairman John Isom (proxy), 
 
Legislative Advisor: Kurt Erickson, (absent) 
 
County Staff Present:  Cindy Keegan, Planning Department, David Ward, Building 
and Development,   Mark Novak, Recording Secretary, PRCS 
 
Catoctin Creek:  David Ward (provide update) 
 
Fauquier Members:  Butter Strother 
 
Guests:   Ryan Bucceri, Nicole Boulay  (Loudoun Water), Christine Gleckner -  
(Walsh Colucci), Kurt Bradley (Potomac Conservancy)  
 
Chairman’s Business  
 
Chairman Mark Peterson officially called the meeting to order at 1:05p.m. 
 
First order of business was to approve the September 19, 2012 minutes.  Motion to 
approve minutes was made by Phil Daley and seconded by Joan Rokus, The 
minutes were approved unanimously. The next meeting was scheduled for March 
20, 2013, at 1:00PM in the Purcellville Room Loudoun County Government Building, 
1 Harrison Street, Leesburg, Virginia 20175.  
 
The next order of business was a presentation by Loudoun Water with an update on 
the Potomac Water Supply Program. The water supply program is currently made up 
of several projects which has been in the planning for years. The goal is not to 
generate development but, supply demand needs, looking at reaching 20 MGD by 
2016 and another 20 MGD by 2037.   
 
Committee Business 
 
Next were updates on to referral applications, Goose Creek North ZCPA/ZMAP and 
Pleasant View Substation. Kris Gleckner with Walsh, Colucci provided background 
information on Goose Creek North. Committee members had some concerns 
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including,   visual impact from the creek to the proposed four story apartments, if 
existing trees will be removed and what is the proposed for the active recreational 
area show. Chairman Peterson will write referral comments requesting maintaining 
as much of the existing vegetation and trees as possible. The other application, 
Pleasant View Substation the committee had no comments as it had no impact on 
the Goose.  
 
Catoctin Committee Update 
 
David Ward provided an update and stated that the committee continues to meet on 
an ongoing basics. Committee submitted Simi-annual report to DRC as requested. A 
geologist will be giving a talk about the history of the creek in the future.  
 
 
Fauquier Committee Update  
 
All is quiet, No activities to report. 
 
There being no further Committee business, the meeting was adjourned at 2:15 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Mark A. Novak, ASLA 
Chief Park Planner 
Loudoun County Department  
of Parks Recreation and Community Services 
 


